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17th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP COUNCIL- KINDNESS WITHIN THE COMMUNITY 

 

Following our previous successful visits, we plan to take our Collective Worship Council 

to The Cedars Care Home next Thursday afternoon, 23rd November 2023. 

 

We will leave school after lunch and return before the end of the school day.  We will 

walk there and back so do please ensure that your child has appropriate outdoor 

clothing. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr Peter Bellamy  

Executive Headteacher 


